
  

            

 

A NEW PICTORAL DIRECTORY 
 

A new Pictorial Directory is in the works. 
 
We are asking every parishioner to send a current 
family photo to Anne West at  

revannewest@gmail.com 
The pictures can include other family members 
even if they are not currently attending Church. 
 

Please also include in your email  
     you current address,        
     phone numbers you would like listed  
     and an email address 
 

We hope to have this Directory ready to print by 
Easter. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

The Piedmont  
Midmonth Messenger 

March 2022 

Wednesday Fellowship Evenings in Lent 
This evening has become a wonderful weekly gathering 

for friends around the table for food, fellowship and great 
conversation. 

The dinner starts at 5:30 and is followed by 
Choir Practice with Brad Jackson  

and Bible Study led by Norris John 
During Lent we will have simple soup suppers 

 
March 16 –  Tuscan sausage, potato and kale soup 
March 23 –  Minestrone 
March 30 -  Crab corn chowder 
April 6 -  Stuffed pepper soup 
                          

Checking in on your Lenten journey 
 

• Join the Tuesday evening Bible Study on 
Exodus. We meet on Zoom from 7 – 8 pm. 
Email Anne at revannewest@gmail.com 
to get connected 

 
• Do some purposeful walking and help us 

make our way to Jerusalem for Holy 
Week. Simply walk 15 minutes or bike 3 
miles and add a mile to our community 
miles. 

 
• Follow Lent Madness and learn about the 

saints we honor in the Church. 
 

• Join us at Church on Sunday and walk 
with us to the cross and the joy that 
comes with the resurrection 

 
 

Saturday Clean up 
March 26 

9:00 a.m. to noon 
Join in on a Saturday morning to do a deep 

cleaning of the main floor of the Parish House.  
We need to clean out the kitchen, use a carpet 
cleaner on the rugs, polish the furniture, clean 

out and organize the bookshelves, maybe even a 
little painting. 

 

I have always been told that many 
hands make light work! 

 
 

 

Let’s prepare for Madison Day (May 7) 
 

Let’s have a great representation for this community 
outreach. 
 

We will meet after Church Sunday, March 27 to plan 
and prepare 

Our Book Circle has chosen its next read 
 

 

 

Beautiful on the Mountain is a real life 
tale about serving God in very unlikely 
circumstances. 
 

Join us for this 
Read and Wine 

on Tuesday, April 19 
at 7:00 p.m. 

in the Parish House 
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